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March 2020 NEWSLETTER 
 
Old Business 
Vice President Bill Basinger asked if there was any old business to discuss. No old business was presented to 
the meeting. 
 
CRSO Report 

● Issue with the gate 
● Steve referred members to page 9 in the SOP about, ECIs, empty chamber indicator. 
● Steve reported that we have 100 members with six members pending. 
● Plan to pour concrete for the trap foundation and two bays of the rifle range on Thursday or Friday 
● Steve ask for volunteers to help with the pour 
● We currently have 47 members who are RSOs and the goal is for every member to be an RSO. 
● Next RSO class is scheduled for April 4 so far three people have signed up. The class will start at 8 o’clock 

and run until 5 o’clock. 
● Trap season is scheduled to begin in early April. 
● Member John Kirkland said anytime there’s a non-RSO member who wants to shoot, if they would call him 

and he’s available, he will come out and be the RSO for them so that they can have access to the range. 
● Bill Basinger VP is sponsoring two members Bobby and Joyce Kelly. 

 
Treasurer's Report 
Larry Davis club treasurer gave the following report: 
Check account is:  $ 9554 
Hunt club has: $ 2576 
Balance $ 6978 
 
Savings: $ 3500 
 
25 members have not paid their PUF for this year​. 
 

Hunting Report  
Dennis Wade was absent, no report was offered. 
 
Fishing Report 
Roger Burrows was absent, no report was offered. 
 
Vice President Bill Basinger asked if there was any more business to be bought before the board. No other business 
was offered, Bill asked that a motion be made to adjourn the meeting. 



 
David Evans made a motion to adjourn the meeting. 
The motion was seconded by Charles Adams. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:55 PM 
 


